
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 10:57 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Fluorite Gallery

11/07/2008

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
 

 
I condensed the fluorite galleries into one 
Fluorite Gallery and added some new 
specimens on 11/07/08. Most of the fluorites 
have reduced prices. 
 
I will be having at least three updates next 
week with with very good rose quartz, orange 
quartz, rhodochrosite, vanadinite, fluorite, 
willemite from Mexico,  the new rosasite from 
Mapimi, Mexico, and others. 
 
Please remember to mention that you are a 
member of Wrights Mineral News for your 
additional 10% discount. 
 
Chris 
UPDATE 
 
 
  

Greetings! 
Wrights Rock Shop 
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